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Re: PQ 15099 121 - '"I.o ask the Minister for Health his views on the way children that are

receivins CAMHS services in north Countv TiDDerarv but are unable to access occuoational

therapv services due to a lack of a ohvsical room; his views on whether sucha situation is

acceotable; the waitins times for same in 2019. 2O2O, and to date in 2021, in tabular form:

his views on the lack of a Dhvsical room for occuDational theraov services at CAMHS in

Dear Deputy Browne,

I refer to the above Parliamentary Question and wish to advise of the following.

CAMHS in North Tipperary is primarily located in Tyone Health Centre, Nenagh. ln this building
the Occupational Therapist currently does not have access to a large enough clinic room to
facilitate developmental assessments and interventions. Space for this type of assessment is

currently carried out in a Primary Care centre. Unfortunately, this arrangement has been
impacted by COVID surge measures within the HSE. At no point has a referral to CAMHS
Occupational Therapy for any child been declined upon the basis of access to space.
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cHo 3 Mental Health service Management has been making considerable efforts to secure
additional suitable accommodation for the North Tipperary CAMHS Team. we are engaging
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Nenaeh. Countv TioDerarv: and if he will make a statement on the matter.."
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with our Primary Care colleagues to ensure access to the original space. ln the meantime
priority l assessments can be completed at a site in Limerick.

Itrust this clarifies the position.

Yours sincerely,

Niamh Wallace
Head of Service,
Mid West Mental Health Services
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